
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Unfortunately, as you may have heard, we have been advised that after all this time we have 
finally been informed that there has been a confirmed case of COVID-19 within the school. 
 

We have carried out a full risk assessment and identified all those who have been in close contact with the 
affected case and have recommended that they stay at home and self-isolate until 10 days after their last 
contact. 
 

Your child has not been identified as a close contact and therefore does not need to make any change 
to their usual routine, including school attendance. 
 

We really hope that there will be no further need for anyone else to have to stay off school and isolate, but 
we are aware that it could happen again.   So, as always we ask that you remain alert for any signs that 
your child is feeling unwell or has Covid symptoms.  If this does happen then please do not send them to 
school, inform us immediately and seek a PCR test for them straight away. 
 

Your continued support with this situation is much appreciated. 
 
Miss Beeston 

 

 
 
 


